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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Jennifer Conte  

Address 
11410 Rainbow Pl 
Nanjemoy, MD 20662 

Phone 
3016590569  

Email 
jamconte@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
When I travel to neighboring counties and other states, its amazing how much more happy people are that are not required to wear 
masks. It is surreal that we are approaching 2022 and this county continues to force its citizens to wear face coverings that have 
proven to be in effective in preventing the spread of COVID or any other communicable diseases. The governor has ended the State 
of emergency. It is terrifying that your administration wants to enact a law that would force masking indefinitely. You are severely 
impacting your constituents mental health and changing the developmental progress of your 0-5 year old constituents. Please allow 
the citizens of Charles county make the best decisions for their families.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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